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Start of school notice:

School starts on August 28th. It will be
busy that day, so please arrive earlier
than planned. For students who have not
finished registering, please report to the
school website (www.cupertinocs.org) and
complete the process. Thank you for your
cooperation.
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Welcome New Students and New
Teachers!!

We have 4 new teachers this year. Let’s welcome
them and the new students to our CCS family!
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Needed Staff Members

The school is currently in need of few
staff members still. The first position is
in charge of school-wide special events.
The second one is responsible for editing
the CCS monthly newsletter. And the last
one is to help manage the CCS database and
generate reports. We hope parents are able
to volunteer and help our school. If
anyone 1s willing, please contact our
principal Ms. Liu in the office.
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Teacher Evaluations

Starting from last school year, our school
initiated teacher evaluations. The school
has received a lot of feedback. This year
teacher evaluations will take place again.
Specific times will be updated later,
please stay notified!



http://www.cupertinocs.org/
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School Service Hours

Because our school staff is only composed of
volunteers, we will need some help from you, our
fellow parents. If you have one child in our school,
you will need to contribute 8 points which is
equivalent to 8 hours. If you have two, you will
need 14. If you have three, you will need 18. Points
can be earned by participating in different volunteer
work in the future. If you are too busy to help, you
can donate $150 per child, instead of fulfilling the
points. For every unfinished point, you must pay

$20 at the end of the school year. Each time after
completing your assigned volunteer job, please
report it to the office. Your points will be tallied by
office workers. Thank you for your help.
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Please follow our School Rules
*No food or drinks inside the classrooms.
*Do not touch the classrooms’ items.

*No pets on the school campus.

*No running on campus.
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Parking Lot Do’ s and Don’ ts

For our children’s safety, please do not stop
in the middle of the parking lot to pick up or
drop off your children. Please park your
vehicle in a marked parking spot, then pick
up your child. Please do not park in Lincoln
elementary school parking lots. They close
the gate sometime between 8 to 9 PM so, if
you park inside, you will not be able to get
your car back until the next work day.
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School Patrols

If you sign up for the school patrol option to tally
your volunteer points, you must stay on campus
during the whole duration of school.

Other than bell ringing, you are also responsible for
patrolling the campus to maintain a safe
environment.
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Year 2015 Confucius Memorial Ceremony

The 34th Northern California Confucius Memorial
Ceremony is a celebration of Confucius’ 2556th
birthday. It will be held on Sunday, Sept 27, 2015 at
10 AM in the Culture Center of Taipei Economic
and Cultural Office in San Francisco (Milpitas).
They are inviting students above 6™ grade to
participate in the solemn performance (online
registration: https://goo.gl/rDN10I) and students
above 2nd grade to participate in the “Confucius
Classics Reading” event (online registration:
https://goo.gl/YYYWAhG). Please contact the office
for any additional questions.
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TCAAT Opening Ceremony Parade

This annual event was held on 7/25/15 at Cupertino High
School. We would like to thank those students and staff
members who participated in the event.
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Extracurricular Activities
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Performing Arts Class

Class for younger students (Pre-K to Grade 4).
Teacher Ger will be teaching this popular class from
6-7pm on Friday evenings. Details regarding class
syllabus and registration can be found at this

link https://goo.gl/7j]ICMM. There will be a public
performance coming up in October. Please enroll
early to be able to participate in the event.
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Sewing Class

This is a parent-only class. Class will be on Fridays
from 7:10-8:40 pm. Please contact sewing instructor
June Wu for further details. (408) 454-8388.
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